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Punt, Colin

From: Rory Nienajadlo <roryn@vintagebrewingco.com>
Sent: Friday, June 5, 2020 10:34 AM
To: Burton, Ryan
Subject: Letter of Recommendation

To whom this may concern,  
 
I am writing this letter to show support for the proposed Moxy Hotel on the 800 block of East Washington 
Avenue in Madison. Both as a local business owner and resident I am excited to have the hotel as a neighbor. I 
believe the hotel will provide needed hotel accommodations to the near east side of the capitol. We look 
forward to being neighbors to the hotel for years to come. 
 

 

  
  

 

Rory Nienajadlo 
Director of Operations 

Vintage Brewing Company 
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